
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
1 July 2020 
 
Dear Parents of children In Years 3, 4 and 5 
 
I wrote to you on 16 June to explain our reasons for not reorganising classes for next year after the long disruption 
to schooling caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. 
 
I am now writing to inform parents which classes are transferring to which teacher in September.   
 
The table below shows the arrangements. 
 

Current class New class Teacher(s) 

3BM  4AA Mrs Arnold 

3GF  4SF Mr Foley 

3SC  4CC Mrs Carr & Mrs Chung 

3GB  4VD Miss Dibdin 

   

4AA 5GW Miss Wilson 

4CL 5KL Mrs Landrebe 

4DH 5EY Miss Ellis & Mrs Yeatman 

4VD  5FL Mrs Lewis 

   

5FL  6AM Miss Melvin 

5ED 6AB Miss Buller 

5EY 6JW Mr Wilson 

5LD  6DB Mr Breeze 

 
We will arrange for each teacher to upload a short video message to their new class to ensure that children at 
least get to meet their new teacher virtually, details to follow.  In many cases, teachers will be able to introduce 
themselves in person to their new classes during the remaining weeks of this term. 
 
We now hope that in September the children can return to school in something that resembles the normal patterns 
we have all been used to.  Thank you once more to all our parents for their patient support of the unusual 
arrangements we have needed to put in place over the past three months. 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
Mr S Adorian 
Headteacher 
 
 
 

 
 


